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OREZONE TO ANNOUNCE THIRD QUARTER 2022 FINANCIAL RESULTS AND HOST A WEBCAST 
AND CONFERENCE CALL ON NOVEMBER 14, 2022  

November 9, 2022 – Vancouver, BC - Orezone Gold Corporation (TSX: ORE, OTCQX: ORZCF) (“Orezone”) 
will report its 2022 third quarter financial results on Monday, November 14, 2022.  Orezone will host a 
webcast and conference call on the same day to discuss the results and provide an operational and 
exploration update. 

Webcast 
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 
Time: 5:30 am Pacific Time (8:30 am Eastern time) 
Please register for the webcast here: Orezone Q3-2022 Conference Call and Webcast 

Conference Call 
Toll-free in U.S. and Canada: 1-866-652-5200 
International callers: +412-317-6060 

 
About Orezone Gold Corporation 
 
Orezone is Canadian mining company operating the open pit Bomboré Gold Mine in Burkina Faso.  The 
Bomboré Gold Mine construction was recently completed under budget, poured first gold in September 
and is expected to achieve commercial production in Q4-2022.  
 
For further information, please contact: 

Patrick Downey 
President and Chief Executive Officer 

Vanessa Pickering 
Manager, Investor Relations 
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